
2022/23 First Parents’ Day 

（24 February 2023） 

 

The First Parents’ Day of this school year was successfully held on  

24 February 2023 (Friday) with parents of all the students participating in the event. 

 

Our school holds Parents’ Days twice annually in order to maintain strong bonds 

and close communication with parents, enhancing home-school cooperation and  

effectiveness of education.  

 

Teachers had face-to-face meetings with most parents, while online meetings and 

telephone conversations were also conducted for some parents so that all parents could 

have a chance to meet and discuss with class teachers their children’s academic and 

overall performance. Working hand-in-hand with parents, our school spares no effort to 

nurture and cultivate a promising future for our students.  

 

A sale of souvenirs of the school’s 55th Anniversary and a fund-raising campaign 

for the PTA Scholarships were also held at the school hall. Many parents showed great 

generosity and supported the events.  

 

Photo of the PTA Committee Members, Principal YUEN, Assistant Principals and 

teachers at the counter for the PTA Scholarships Fund-raising Campaign 

 



The Reception Team is ready to receive and welcome parents 

 

Parents and students are purchasing souvenirs of the school’s 55th Anniversary 

 


